
Falmouth Conservation Commission 

Minutes of January 3, 2011 
 
 
Meeting convened at 7:00 PM 
 
Members Present: Mel Dickenson, Nancy Light body, Jerry Good all 
Members Absent: Frank Ruch 
 
Minutes: We reviewed the minutes of the Dec. 6

th
, 2010 meeting but were unable to approve 

them due to lack of quorum 
 

Discussion: 

1.The Conservation Commission’s recommendations in RCZO (Conservation Zoning) were 
discussed and accepted. They will be sent to the Council. 
    
2.Shorefront Landowner mailing: We discussed gathering information on good management 
practices to promote healthy plant growth to retard erosion on waterfront slopes. We will do Web 
research on this and seek information from Friends of Casco Bay (Casco Bay Estuary), 
Cumberland County Soil & Water Conservation District, and Maine Audubon Society.  We will 
then put this information into electronic format for a brochure. We are planning to have the 
brochure ready to mail by the end of February. 
 
3. We had a brief discussion concerning having speakers at public meetings to promote an 
interest in Environmentalism and Conservation. This could have a secondary benefit of attracting 
interested people to join the Conservation Commission. 
 
 
The next meeting of the Commission will be Monday, February 7 at 7PM in the Town Hall. 

 
Submitted by Jerry Goodall 


